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Chris Terry <chri s.terry 1 @gmail. com>
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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed Leverage Changes

I am very upset at the proposed leverage changes. The proposed leverage of 10:1 is way too low to
allow meaningful currency trading. I use stop and limits to protect my investment. I never really get
near 100:1 leverage but 10:1 would render my account useless. Please do not regulate the investor,
please focus your regulations on the forex companies.

Thank You
Chris Terry
602-703-5959


